Subject:-Minutes of the meeting held at 11:30 am on 15/04/06 at Coordination Office, Siri Fort Sports complex to discuss the issues in respect of technical bids submitted by parties for appointment of Financial Consultants for Commonwealth Games, 2010

In response to the notice sent to all the six bidders through e-mail, a meeting was held at 11:30 am on 15/04/06 at Coordination Office for the Commonwealth Games at SFSC to seek clarification from the bidders in respect of Technical Bid for Financial consultancy for Commonwealth Games 2010. The representatives from all the six bidders attended the same. It was observed that: - 

(I) Some of the bidders have submitted single copy of the Technical bid while as per para 2 of page 41 of the RFP document they were required to submit Technical bid in duplicate.

(II) Some of the documents are not signed as per the requirement of para 4 Page 41 instead they were signed by the authorized signatory without enclosing the copy of the authorization letter.

(III) Some of the bidders have put some conditions in the Technical bid.

The above issues were discussed and it was decided unanimously with the consent of all the bidders that

(a) Copy of the duplicate technical bid would be submitted

(b) Copy of the authorization letter from proper authority, w.r.t. authorized signatories, who have signed the already submitted bid documents, would be submitted.

(c) Conditions laid down by bidders, if any, would be withdrawn without any change in the financial bid.

In compliance of the above, the documents would be submitted in the Coordination Office for the Commonwealth Games, SFSC latest by 17/04/2006 (Monday), 12 noon, failing which the decision will be taken on the basis of documents, on record.

